
 
 

 

 

January 31, 2017 

Public Utility Commission of Oregon 

Attn:  Filing Center 

201 High St SE, Suite 100 

Salem, Oregon 97301  

 

Re:  UE 314: CUB’s Opening Testimony 

 

Dear Filing Center:  

After reviewing the issues and the procedural posture of this docket, the Oregon Citizens' Utility 

Board (CUB) has decided not to file Opening Testimony at this time in the proceeding.  CUB 

reserves the right to respond to issues raised in other parties’ Opening Testimony in Reply 

Testimony on March 3, 2017, and to provide testimony on April 18, 2017 on new issues that will 

arise from Idaho Power’s March Forecast.  CUB reserves all rights to participate in full as a party 

throughout this docket. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 
 

Michael Goetz, OSB # 141465 

Staff Attorney 

Citizens' Utility Board of Oregon 

610 SW Broadway, Ste. 400 

Portland, OR 97205 

T: (503) 227-1984, x16 

F: (503) 224-2596  

mike@oregoncub.org 

 


